
Scott Kaczinski  

Music Ministries 

Quarterly Newsletter                                               July  2023    

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

        

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 “Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in Music and  

Through the Teaching of God’s Word and Discipleship of Others” 
 

 

 

Our Truth Singers will be singing at 
the Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt on 
Thursday, July 20, at 2:00.  We hope 
you can join us for an hour of 
worship at the fair at the new 
permanent shelter/pavilion (former  
Community Tent.)  We are so excited 
to see all the Truth Singers again!  
Truth Singers will resume in the fall 
on Thursday, Sept. 14.   
   

                        

Praises and Prayer       
 

Praise God for His faithful provisions and 

protection and for the peace we have with God as 

believers through our Lord Jesus Christ.  

(Romans 5) 

 

Pray as we prepare for our upcoming fall Bible 

Studies in Hebrews.  You are invited to join us for 

our 12-week study.  We offer both a Sunday and 

Tuesday evening study from 6:30-8:00 in our home 

beginning Sept. 10 and Sept. 12.  God’s Word is 

powerful, transforming, and our only Truth.  

Come learn with us and grow in the knowledge of 

Christ and in God’s inerrant Word.  Let us know if 

you plan on attending as we will be ordering study 

books soon.    

 

 

Pray for our Truth Singers and FCA ministries as 

we start up again in September.  

 

 

Praise for the opportunity we had to share the 

Gospel with over 75 children while serving in the 

missions and music room at our church’s Vacation 

Bible School in June.  Pray for these precious 

children to receive God’s free gift of salvation and 

to stand firm in God’s absolute truth.    

    

 

On a personal note, we were blessed to have all our 

grandchildren visit us in June for some sweet 

family time. Evie came to hear “Biggie” sing at 

Sarah Harding (and got a free cart ride) and Eli 

even sang “Fishing Buddy” with Scott.  (And of 

course, did some trout fishing!) Taylor and the 

kids also visited Scott as he sang at Maquoketa 

farmer’s market.  We are thankful to the Lord 

that all our children and their families love Jesus 

and are growing in His truth and grace.   

away!! away!! 
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Ephesians 2: 8-9 

“For by grace you have been 

saved through faith; and that not 

of yourselves, it is the gift of 

God; not as a result of works, so 

that no one may boast.” 

Romans 5:1 

“Therefore, having been justified 

by faith, we have peace with God 

through our Lord Jesus Christ.” 

Romans 15:13 

“Now may the God of hope fill 

you with all joy and peace in 

believing, so that you will 

abound in hope by the power of 

the Holy Spirit.” 

 

We are so appreciative to 

everyone who helped at 

and/or donated items for 

the Truth Singers 

Carnival in April.  We had 

a great turnout with over 

50 special needs adults 

attending and 35+ staff 

workers and family 

members.  Here are some 

pics of the evening. 

If you would prefer to receive our e-newsletter instead of a 

mailed copy, or no longer wish to receive our newsletter 

updates, please let us know.  We are thankful for your 

partnership with us! 

 


